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HURN PARISH COUNCIL NEWSLETTER 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE - MARCH 2020 

The Covid-19 outbreak across the world is causing very anxious and uncertain times for many people with 
the situation changing quickly.  This is unprecedented, and as members of our Parish community we want 
to reassure you that if Parish Councillors are able to assist you with providing information, or facilitating 
available assistance at this difficult time, then we will. 
 
It is vital that we all look out for each other and help in any way we can in our community, whilst ensuring 
we keep ourselves safe.  We encourage everyone to comply with Government guidance on social 
distancing, working from home where possible, looking out for vulnerable neighbours, or self-isolation if 
necessary.  For Government information and advice go to https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus  

 
We know that businesses in the Parish are facing a challenging time, and the Government is offering some 
assistance.  For anyone seeking advice for their business here is the link to Government 
website https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-employers-and-businesses-about-
covid-19/covid-19-support-for-businesses 
 
The home page of the BCP Council website – www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk also has links to advice and guidance, 
and tells you about any disruption to Council services; how to volunteer to help in the community - 
“Together We Can”; and financial support for businesses. 
 
WE HOPE YOU ALL STAY SAFE AT THIS MOST WORRYING TIME AND WE ARE HERE TO ASSIST IF WE CAN 

 
 

Hurn Parish Council Contact Details 
 

Chairman - Cllr Mrs M Phipps 01202 478266 – email margaret@fillybrookfarm.co.uk 
Vice Chairman - Cllr H Greenman 01202 486367 
Cllr I Evans 01202 477566 
Cllr Mrs J Jones 01202 485258 
Cllr. Mrs H Balkaya Shore 01202 485288 
Cllr M Cranham 079418 29226 
Clerk - Mrs N Shaw 01202 872056 – email clerk@hurnparishcouncil.org.uk   

PLEASE NOTE THAT CONSISTENT WITH GOVERNMENT ADVICE THE FOLLOWING  
HURN PARISH COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE CANCELLED – 20TH APRIL AND 11TH MAY 2020 

 
MEETINGS SCHEDULED FOR JUNE 2020 ONWARDS WILL BE REVIEWED  

AND WE WILL LET YOU KNOW WHAT IS HAPPENING 
 

Thank you to all those who completed Neighbourhood Plan Surveys.  We are analysing 
the results and will publish them on the Parish website in due course  
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